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Wednesday 9th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

You may have heard in the news that the Acorns Children's Hospice Charity shop in Kings Heath, 

Birmingham was broken into and vandalised. They are appealing for help to repair the damaged 

caused. (Article link: Kings Heath shop break-in | Acorns Children’s Hospice) 

 

For those of you who might not know,  Acorns Children’s Hospice provide specialist palliative care 

for life limited and life threatened babies, children and young people and support for their 

families. This support is offered from three hospices based in Worcester, Birmingham and Walsall, 

as well as in the family home and community.  

 

We have decided to hold a 'wear something summery' non-uniform day on Friday 11th June for 

voluntary donations of £1 which we will then donate towards the cause and to show that we stand 

against such mindless vandalism.  

 

We hope you will join us in raising funds for this invaluable resource that supports so many 

families during their most challenging times.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J.Maskell 
Headteacher 
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